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W. Mulberry Street Improvements
Implementation 

• City staff will conduct outreach to residents and businesses
along the corridor beginning in March to provide more
information about the project and construction.

• Construction is anticipated in June and / or July of 2018.

• The project is anticipated to be constructed in phases over
the course of a few weeks.

• W. Mulberry Street will be resurfaced using a newer
treatment called HA5. The City will be piloting this type
of overlay to determine if the durability of this product on
an arterial. The City has utilized this treatment on other
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arterial in Fort Collins.

• In addition to providing a potentially cost-effective solution
for pavement preservation, the HA5 overlay will create a
“blank slate” for the restriping project.

• The resurfacing is expected to occur in phases to allow local
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Mulberry Street.  City staff and contractors will work with
residents to coordinate access needs during this time.

• City staff will work with residents and local business to
communicate the construction process and timeline and to
minimize associated impacts.
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• The construction will have phased 24-hour closures organized
to minimize impacts to residents and commuters along
Mulberry Street.

• The construction is planned for June and July, however it will
not impact the July 4 festivities at City Park.

• With the addition of protected bike lanes, travelers along
Mulberry should expect to see more people on bikes along
the corridor.

• Trash and recycling pick-up is expected to happen as it does
currently.  Trash and recycling receptacles should not be placed
in the bike lanes.  As Los Angeles has communicated....




